
  Vlore,me 06/01/06

To: Mr. Ardian KLOSI

TIRANE

Dear Mr. KLOSI

Thank you for your request regarding the 3rd public consulting meeting in Vlora on Thermo Power Plant Environmental Impact.

Civil Society Development Centre Vlore has been invited to participate together with 2-3 other NGOs without membership and intense activity in Civil Society field.

As one of the participants of September 2004 consultation, I confirm that other participants were mainly head departments in Regional Council, Municipality and Prefecture and others directors in Government’s institutions selected accurately to pertain to Socialist Party, the leading Party in local and central institutions.   

I and other intellectuals raised the concern of TEP negative impact on tourism and environment but our group have been in minority and the consultation ended as foreseen by organizers.

Only after several months the civil society in Vlora has been able to start the awareness campaign against oil industry in Vlora Bay.

I hope that my testimony would be helpful,

Best regards,

Aleksander Mita

Executive Director

CSDC Vlore
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